
From: John Sutton  
Sent: Monday, 20 January 2020 9:28 AM 
To: Jonathan Black  
Subject: Strategic Plan 2020 
 
Please Refer :          Jonathan Black   CEO    assisted by    Nicole Hasrouni    CFO 
 
Jonathan , 
 
I thank you for your presentation and hope you got something out of the discussion from Saturday 
18th. Although the time frame was short’ 
 
I like most members think that transparent communication is a must , the reduction of staff to a 
sensible level and the cutting of costs are  
Also very important as we all should live within our 
means.                                                                                                                                                                        
                                                                                                                                                                                
Please don’t kill the goose that laid the golden egg. 
 
Enjoyed Saturday, 
 
Regards, 
 
John Sutton 
President 
Rockdale RSL Sub Branch 
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